The Annual Meeting of Arab Federation of Exchanges 2017

April 28, 2017

Amman Stock Exchange (ASE), represented by the CEO of the ASE Mr. Nader Azar has participated
at the Arab Federation of Exchanges (AFE) Board Meeting, the General Assembly meeting in its
Forty two session , and the AFE Executive committee meeting, which was held in Beirut, Lebanon in
the period between 25 until 27 of April 2017. Where Mr. Nader Azar the President of the Federation
for the ended session has opened the session in the presence of the General Secretary of the
Federation, Dr. Fadi Khalaf.

During the Meeting, they approved the minutes of the previous meeting which was held in Amman/
Jordan, and endorsed the data and the reports for the fiscal year 2016 as well as the discharge of the
General Secretariat for the fiscal year 2016. Moreover, a presentation to the President of the AFE
which he conducted with Mckinsey & Co. Also; they reviewed a presentation on the activities
achieved during the ended session and the expected activities during the next session, and approved
the transfer of the Federation presidency to the Beirut Stock Exchange. The host country for one
year.
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